
EYFS Home Learning 
Reception and Nursery will start home learning tomorrow (Tuesday 15th 

September) 

The sessions will take place over Zoom, followed with an activity which 

can be found on our webpage www.stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk  (classes) 

The Zoom session will be approximately 15 minutes long and can be 

accessed, alongside the activities, via a mobile device, tablet or laptop. 

A Zoom link will be emailed to the address provided over Summer. 

Below is the timetable we will follow each day. Please help your child to 

access all of the sessions 5 minutes early and the follow up activities. 

9.30 Reception Phonics 

10.30 Nursery Story 

11.30 Reception Maths 

1.30 Reception Topic 

Reception Children 

If you are able to print out the phonics flashcards, numicon shapes and 

number cards on our website that would be a great help during the 

sessions. There are also paper packs available at school if needed. 

Please provide them with paper and a pencil/paper for them to have a 

go with mark making. 

Reception children have been signed up to Teach your Monster to Read 

(phonics) and Active Learn (reading books) so please encourage them 

to access these as often as possible. Their username & password will be 

sent to your email, along with a session link for the Zoom sessions.  

 

Please bear with us as we set up the sessions. If you have any queries 

or problems accessing the sessions or work set, or you do not receive 

your email, please send an email to eyfs@stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk. We 

will be available all day through email so please contact us on this rather 

than the school office.  

Thank you for your patience and support during this time. 

EYFS Team 

http://www.stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:eyfs@stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk

